
 
 

  
Charles O’Brien, Attorney,  

1233 Island street, Montreal, Quebec, H3K 2N2 

 Tel. 1 888 516 0045 Fax: 1 888 516 1539 

   Email: bluegreenlaw@gmail.com 

IN THE MATTER OF An Investigation And Hearing 
Into Supply Issues And Power Outages On The 
Island Interconnected System. 
 

GRK LETTER RE PARTICIPATION IN THE PHASE 1 HEARING 
 

 
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
Prince Charles Building  
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040  
St. John's, NL  
A1A 562  
 
 
 
ATTENTION: Ms. Cheryl Blundon  
Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary  

 

February 23, 2015 
 

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

In response to the Board’s letter of February 16, 2015, GRK advises that it does not intend to present 
oral evidence but nonetheless wishes to reserve its right to cross examine should any new evidence be 
presented at the Phase 1 Hearing. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Charles O’Brien 


